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National Inquiry into Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women and Girls 
Enquête nationale sur les femmes et les filles autochtones disparues et assassinées 

 

January 11, 2018 

National Inquiry announces Interim Executive Director 

Executive Director Debbie Reid has left the National Inquiry. While we cannot discuss the details of the 

matter, we thank Debbie for her contributions.  

We are ensuring that the National Inquiry’s work is not disrupted during this time of transition. Director of 

Operations Calvin Wong will act as Interim Executive Director effective immediately.  

We will continue to build on the significant progress achieved last year in the Truth Gathering process that 

has shed light on this national tragedy through:  

- community hearings; 

- expert panel hearings; 

- institutional hearings;  

- commemoration; and,  

- research.   

We have a sacred responsibility to the 597 families and survivors who have entrusted the National Inquiry 

with their truths and the 600 more who are registered to do so.  

Commissioners and staff are united by a deep commitment, and we are working diligently to prepare for our 

next two community hearings in Yellowknife on January 23-25, 2018, and Rankin Inlet on February 20-22, 

2018.   

 


